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The government has taken steps to inform Canada's trading partners of the
changes to the Import Control List. The domestic industry will be provided with '
administrative details of the new controls, including the level of import quotas, in the near
future.

For more information, media may contact :

Abbie Dann
Media Relations Office
Department of External Affairs
(613) 995-1874

or
Vera Holiad
Mr. Mazankowski's Office
(613) 957-5657


